
 
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  
15 July 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We thank you for your CO applications with SICC.  

 

Due to an increased volume of applications, please 
expect a longer processing time of an extra 1 to 2 
working days.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we 
work to process your applications as promptly as 
possible. 

 

Thank you.  

From the Trade Documentation Team 

 


